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125 Arthur W. Devine Boulevard 
Warwick, RI 02886 

Voice: (401) 739-4949 ● Fax: (401) 739-1414 
 

BAYSIDE PAVING UPDATE 5/15/2025 
 

PAVING TOMORROW, MAY 16, will begin on Longmeadow Ave moving to Shore Ave and lower 

Riverside Ave based on timing. Notices are being dropped off to residents today, May 15, to notify 

those who will be affected.  

 

A police officer will always be on site to assist with traffic.  During this work, there will always be one lane 

open to minimize travel disruption. We will be providing an update weekly. Please contact the Warwick 

Sewer Authority at 401-739-4949 with any questions. 

 

 
 


